
Board Report 

The Board of Family Carers Ireland met on 28th June 2024.   

The board met on the eve of the AGM. The main items on the agenda were a review of the AGM 
running order and the board’s evaluation of its effectiveness over the past year. It noted the 
Chief Executive’s wish to retire in 2025 and approved an outline plan for the timely recruitment 
of a replacement. Future scenarios in regard to the future of the emergency respite scheme 
given ongoing funding uncertainty were also considered. 


